
RE: New application, ZBA-06-2024, 489 Regent Street

Shanks, Amy <Amy.Shanks@niagararegion.ca>
Fri 4/12/2024 4:47 PM
To: Mark Chuang <mark.chuang@notl.com> 
Cc: Development Planning Applications <devtplanningapplications@niagararegion.ca> 

Hi Mark,
 
As relayed at the pre-consultation meeting for this item, there are no Regional or Provincial
interests associated with this application, with the exception of archaeological resources, which
the Town also has an interest in under the Town’s Official Plan/Archaeological Management
Plan. Accordingly, provided Town staff ensure any archaeological resource concerns are
addressed prior to any site alteration or development occurring on the property, Regional staff
have no comments or requirements to provide concerning the proposed application.
 
Please forward copies of any Ministry clearance/acknowledgement letters (and archaeological
assessments, if applicable) as they are received for our records.
 
We do not require a review fee for this application.
 
I hope this information is of assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Kind regards,
Amy
 

 

Amy Shanks, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Development Planner 

Niagara Region 

1815 Sir Issac Brock Way, 
Thorold, ON, L2V 4T7 

Email: amy.shanks@niagararegion.ca  
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3532  
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From: Municipal Planning
To: Mark Chuang
Subject: RE: New application, ZBA-06-2024, 489 Regent Street
Date: Friday, April 19, 2024 9:49:35 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake. Use
caution when clicking on a link or opening an attachment unless you know that the content
is safe. If unsure, forward the email to IT to validate.

Thank you for your circulation. 
 
Enbridge Gas does not object to the proposed application(s) however, we reserve the right to amend
or remove development conditions. This response does not signify an approval for the
site/development.
 
Please always call before you dig, see web link for additional details:
https://www.enbridgegas.com/safety/digging-safety-for-contractors
 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to
MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.
 
Regards,
 
Willie Cornelio CET (he/him)
Sr Analyst, Municipal Planning
Engineering
—

ENBRIDGE
TEL: 416-495-6411
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8

enbridge.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion.
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